
Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

Tuesday, July 10, 2018 

 
Meeting was opened at 7:04 p.m. 

 

 

Members Present  

Jennie Stewart Leo Gordon Rodney Weeden 

Lyn Gordon Shelley Davis  

 

 

Summer Beautification Yard Signs 
The group discussed how long to leave the summer beautification yard signs at the winners homes and businesses. It was 

decided that we would display the signs for one month.  Jennie will ask Deni to add that to the letter that she sends out to 

the winners. 

 

The group also talked about some possible incentives to get more residents involved in the summer beautification 

competition. One suggestion was to offer seeds at the Town Hall meeting closest to spring and include a note with them 

encouraging residents to join the summer beautification efforts. 

 

Beautification Action Day Clean-up 
Leo reported that the clean-up was a success.  There were approximately 20 volunteers and we were able to pick up on all 

the main streets. The Board thanks the Mayor, the volunteers, Mark Dickerson and his crew for an excellent job. Lunch 

was served at the end of the cleanup.   Next cleanup is scheduled for Saturday, September 29, 2018 at 9 a.m.  Jennie 

believes that this may be the day of Riverview Garden’s parade. She will confirm.  If it is, we will reschedule our clean-up 

to Saturday, October 6, 2018. 

 

 

Parks and Recreation Action Items Need To Be Completed  

• Replacement of railroad ties at the Flower Bed on 270 and Lilac 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.   The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 13, 2018. 


